
Dear Colleagues,

We would like to inform you that registration is now open for the upcoming IGF 2011  which
will take place in Nairobi - Kenya as follows:

Date: 27th - 30th September 2011

Venue: United Nations, Gigiri, Nairobi.

Registration,  accommodation, and visa  information is available at: http://www.igf.or.ke

Regards,
KENIC


